United States Department of the Interior

U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
South Atlantic Water Science Center
1770 Corporate Drive, Suite 500
Norcross, GA 30093

September 3, 2022

Mr. Ashely Tye

Lowndes County Board of Commissioners
250 Douglas County
Valdosta, GA 31601

Dear Mr. Tye:

Attached is a copy of the Joint Funding Agreement (JFA) with original signatures for the project(s) project entitled “the
operation and routine maintenance of two real-time streamgages” during the period October 1, 2022 through September 30,
2023 in the amount of $23,850 from your agency. U.S. Geological Survey contributions for this agreement is $1,800 for a
combined total of $25,650. A table of the real-time streamgages with funding contributions are outlined below:

l::an:ll?:r Station Name and Location Parameters | 2023-24 Gage Total USGS COOP (CMF) Lowndes County
023177483 Withlacoochee River at Skipper Rd, Near Bemiss, GA 5, Q $10,250 $900 $9,350
02318380 Little River near Hahira, GA S, Q $15,400 $900 $14,500
$25,650 $1,800 $23,850

Please sign and return one fully-executed original to Crystal Stallworth at castallw@usgs.gov or the address above.

Please have a copy signed by an authorized official(s), and return to the attention of Crystal Stallworth, Budget Analyst,
at castallw@usgs.gov or the address shown above.. Work cannot be started or continued until we receive the signed agreement.
All work performed with funds from this agreement will be conducted on a fixed-price basis. Billing will be rendered annually.
Please do not send a check at this time as you will be billed at a later date which will include payment instructions with the
address for mailing your check. The results of all work under this agreement will be available for publication by the U.S.
Geological Survey. Any party may terminate this agreement by providing 60 day’s written notice to the other party.

If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Christopher A. Smith, Norcross Field Office chief, at
678-924-6686 or via email at smithca@usgs.gov.

Sincerely,

Veetse {W

Victor C. Engel
Director

Enclosure
23MPJFAGO0000013 (2)



